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GOVERNOR - LAURIE FRASER’S MESSAGE 

 

Hello fellow Pilots! I am looking forward to this next year 

 

As Pilots In Action! 

 

There is no limit to what we can do when we work together as a 

team to make a difference in our communities throughout the 

Alabama District. I humbly thank you for the opportunity to serve as 

your District Governor.  

 

The Pilot International Convention is upon us, and we have a lot of  

business to conduct at this one. There will be election of officers and 

voting on proposed bylaw changes. Also, you will see a change in 

the Governors Bulletin. We are making an effort to provide useful 

information in a new, shorter format through the use of links and 

more concise articles. I hope you will like what you see. Feedback is 

welcomed. 

 

Enjoy the rest of July - get those plans in place for a successful Pilot 

year, and let’s work together as Pilots In Action! 

 

Laurie Fraser 

 

ALABAMA DISTRICT PILOT INTERNATIONAL 

2024-2025 DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 July 17-20, 2024, Annual Convention & Leadership Conference 

(PI HQ Closed) Hyatt Regency Denver, CO 

 March 7-9, 2025, Anchor Convention Embassy Downtown 

Montgomery, AL 

 April 24-27, 2025, District Convention Embassy Downtown 

Montgomery, AL 

 

Meet your 2024-25 

District Administrative 

Council {DAC} 

 

PLC Morgan County 

12725 Coppertop Lane 

Madison, AL  35756 

256.679.2340 
Lfraser.clubs@gmail.com 

 

PC Prattville 

28929 Canterbury Road 

Daphne, AL  36526 

334.804.7201 
lbpatterson72@gmail.com 

 

PC Decatur 

104 Jackson Way 

Decatur, AL 35603 

256.214.8551 
Misskay311@aol.com 

 

PC Prattville 

300 Sheraton Drive 

Andalusia, AL  36420 

334.850.5950 
mollieriley0452@gmail.com 

 

mailto:Lfraser.clubs@gmail.com
mailto:lbpatterson72@gmail.com
mailto:Misskay311@aol.com
mailto:mollieriley0452@gmail.com
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GOVERNOR-ELECT –  

LISA PATTERSON 

 

Greetings Alabama District Pilots, 

I love being a Pilot and I’m honored to 

once again serve our beloved district as 

your Governor-Elect. Thank you for the 

opportunity. 

The 2024-25 DAC has already been hard 

at work and excited for the training we will 

receive at Council of Leaders in Denver. 

The DAC, Pilot International Officers and 

PI Power Hour are held via ZOOM. Guess 

what the Alabama District also has? That’s 

right, the Alabama District has a ZOOM 

account and would like to use it to benefit 

Alabama Pilots by offering training in 

subjects that Alabama Pilots need. 

Subjects will include club and district 

officer training to anyone interested in 

learning what their office or job entails or 

what serving as an officer at the District 

level involves, plus any other Pilot subject 

you have an interest in learning more 

about. Please let me know what subject 

you need and/or would like addressed. I 

look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Yours in Pilot Service, 

Lisa 

Email: lbpatterson72@gmail.com  or  

Text: 334-804-7201 

TREASURER - KAY CHANDLER 

 

It’s that time of year again---time to start 

an exciting new Pilot Year! We are all 

working on our “Plans of Work”, which 

includes our Budget, Fundraisers, and 

Projects. Look at your Club Standing 

Rules, the District Standing Rules, and 

Pilot International Bylaws to determine 

exactly what you need to put in your 

Budget. Some items you may need to 

include are Delegates to District 

Convention and Pilot International 

Convention; Projects for your club; District 

Project such as TBI Camperships, and 

donations to reach our goal of providing 

mattresses for Camp ASCCA; monthly 

“Pick Me Up Projects”; and of course, 

fundraisers. Try something different this 

year or continue with your successful 

fundraisers. And of course, we need to 

plan for “Membership Growth”, a very 

important item for your club and our 

District. Also, don’t forget to have fun! A 

reminder that its’s time to send in your 24-

25 District dues. Remember, District 

Dues are $25.00 this year. You can find 

the proper form on our District Web Page, 

www.alabamadistrictpilot.com .  

 

It’s going to be an exciting year with 

Governor Laurie leading us in “Pilots in 

Action”. If I can help, please feel free to 

contact me 

at misskay311@aol.com  or  

256-214-8551. 

 

Kay Chandler 

mailto:lbpatterson72@gmail.com
https://www.alabamadistrictpilot.com/_files/ugd/0283cc_0aa58b4f66c04a11861e654b1587ce45.pdf
https://www.alabamadistrictpilot.com/_files/ugd/0283cc_0aa58b4f66c04a11861e654b1587ce45.pdf
http://www.alabamadistrictpilot.com/
mailto:misskay311@aol.com
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SECRETARY - MOLLIE RILEY 

 

Hello, My Pilot Family! 

I hope everyone is having a wonderful 

summer. I know all new club officers are 

in place and have hit the ground running. 

Could each club send me their 

secretary’s name and contact info for this 

year? I have something in mind for the 

club secretary to do. You can email me 

at mollieriley0452@gmail.com  or text 

me at 334-850-5951. 

Now, let’s give a Big Shout-Out to the 

Pilot Club of Troy for their Share Pilot 

program in June. Those ladies put their 

Hearts and Souls into this program and 

made sure they had plenty of information 

about our mission. Also, a Big Shout-

Out to the Pilot Club of Enterprise for 

coming to Troy, sharing their 

testimonials, and showing their support. 

There was Love, Friendship, Service, 

and The Power of Pilots in Action! This 

was a beautiful moment that genuinely 

showcased the unity among our Pilot 

clubs. Goodness, I still get chills thinking 

about that moment. Gosh, I love being a 

Pilot! 

If you are having a Share Pilot program, 

please let the DAC know and we will 

spread the word. 

Hugs with Pilot Love, 

Mollie Riley 

 

TRAUMATIC BRAIN INJURY CAMP 
 

Mark this date, April 11-13, 2025! It’s going to 

be Disco time down at Camp ASCCA. We need 

your help! Send a favorite Camper for $300 or 

donate to send a Camper that doesn’t have a 

Sponsor. This year we are asking Clubs to only 

donate 10 door prizes for bingo—valued at $5-

10 dollars each, so start collecting!! We need 

your help that weekend too!! Come be a part of 

TBI Camp!!! Lots more good news about camp 

will be coming in the months ahead!! 

Kay & Benny Jo 

PARLIAMENTARIAN –  

BEVERLY WILKERSON 

 

After serving as District Governor 2017-18 & 

2021-22, I am so looking forward to now serving 

as District Parliamentarian. I learned from Past 

Governor & Parliamentarian Lorraine Banning 

the following: Parliamentary Procedures are 

not just a list of rules but a guide to ensure the 

effective and efficient conduct of meetings.  
 

The basic principles are: 

•You need someone to lead/ facilitate the 

meeting to keep order. 

•All members have the right to speak.  

•An agreement must be reached.  

•Understand: The majority rules but the minority 

is always protected by the right to speak and 

vote.  
 

Please purchase a copy of Robert’s Rules of 

Order and do not be afraid to pick up also 

Robert’s Rules for Dummies for easier reading 

and understanding. If you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. I will be 

happy to help! 
 

Beverly Wilkerson  

256-338-4754 

brownie51b2@live.com  

mailto:mollieriley0452@gmail.com
mailto:brownie51b2@live.com
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INSPIRATIONAL LEADER - NADEEN IVORY 

PILOT CARES & CONCERNS 

 

Summer has arrived and we begin a new year. Let’s begin by thinking of Serving 

others.  When we serve others, we are working on ourselves, every act, every word, every 

gesture of compassion naturally nourishes our hearts as well. 

We are “Pilots In Action” through Kindness, Services, and Membership. 

 

Please let us stay in prayer for those who have lost loved ones or have had surgery and 

need healing. 

 PC of Cullman, Cala Warhurst husband, Tommy passed 6-10. Please keep the family in 

prayer. 

 PC of Enterprise, Donnie Nichols Family, her Son-in-Law had several strokes on 6-26 

and needs prayer. 

 PC of Tuscaloosa, Beverly Kissinger, became a Great Aunt when her nephew Robbie 

and his wife Ashley give birth to a daughter by the name of Sophia Mae 6-27. 

 Pray for our Pilots and Co-Pilots as they travel to Colorado for the PI Convention . 

 Praying for all clubs to have a very successful new year. 

 

“God Promise” 

We can rely on the truth that God is with us, and that no matter how life changes our plans, 

God will be Faithful to his promise. 

 

Please send any prayer requests or celebrations to nivory2055@att.net 

DO MORE, CARE MORE, BE MORE! 

Nadeen Ivory 

PC of Demopolis 

P. O. Box 1142 

Demopolis, Al 36732 

334-216-4220  
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